Ontario Municipal Airport TAC 3 Meeting
June 27, 2022
Meeting Notes
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Attendance

Luke Keller, Committee

Shawn Coleman, Committee Vice Chair
John Freeburg, Committee

John Kirby, City Council

Michael Braden, City Council
Brian Rindlisbacher, BLM

Justin Zysk, Airport Manager

Dan Cummings, City of Ontario
Shawna Peterson, Eastern Oregon
Border Board

Shay Myers, Committee

The TAC

Cheryl Cruson, EAA

Siera Watson, State Legislator
Dale Cruson, EAA

Bill Hager, Airport

Tom Frazier, Hangar owner
Jeffrey Pitts, Pilot

Steve Long, EAA

Toby Epler, J-U-B

Neal Fraser, J-U-B

Jessica Krueger, J-U-B

J-U-B reviewed the planning process and initial findings for the planning study.
J-U-B then presented alternative development scenarios and concept plans for a revised layout

and Airport entrance amenities.

Time was reserved for comments, questions, and discussion. Public attendance was welcome
and follow up discussions were held around posterboards with layout depictions.

Highlights

Alternative discussion centered on location for future fuel facilities.
Possibility of relocating the road north of the runway to clear Safety Areas.

Additional hangar development options.
Location of BLM facilities.
Unpaved runway is important.

Future entrance to the airport. Static display and welcoming facilities.

Terminal or lounge and FBO.

This airport supports a lot of Experimental aircraft and back country fliers.

Need more apron space to accommodate corporate traffic and jets.

Need for helipads.

Avigation easements for areas under the approach or RPZs.



